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HB 2010 directs the Oregon Health Authority, in collaboration with the Department of Consumer and 

Business Services, to develop an implementation plan for a public health plan. The public health plan 

would be made available to individuals and families in the individual health insurance market, and to 

small employers whose employees struggle with health care costs. DCBS and OHA are to report to the 

Legislative Assembly on this work no later than January 1, 2022.  

 

OHA is also directed to develop recommendations for a regional global budget health care delivery 

model pilot. OHA is to report these recommendations to the interim committees of the Legislative 

Assembly related to health no later than July 1, 2022.  

 

OHA anticipates costs of $650,000 General Fund to implement this measure. There are minimal costs 

anticipated for DCBS.    

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends HB 2010 be amended by the –A5 amendment and be 

reported out do pass, as amended. 


